
         

                                                                

 

 

 

After more than 40 years in public practice serving the accounting and taxation needs of his clients in St. 
Thomas and surrounding area Brian Lawrence is announcing his retirement and the transition of his 
practice to Graham Scott Enns LLP. 

 

Brian and the partners at Graham Scott Enns LLP are also pleased to announce that Stephanie Gee will 
continue her employment with Graham Scott Enns LLP in their St. Thomas office at 450 Sunset Drive 
(second floor of the County building).  

 

Brian would invite and encourage his clients to join Graham Scott Enns LLP to continue to join Stephanie 
and the partners and staff of GSE to continue to receive the high quality service and professional advice 
they have grown accustomed to over the past number of years.  Brian is also confident his clients will have 
access to a number of additional services with full time tax professionals and extensive cross section of 
experienced staff and partners at Graham Scott Enns. 

Brian will be closing his Rosebery Place office on January 19th but clients can continue to reach Brian and  
Stephanie at 519-633-2955 or at Graham Scott Enns’s St Thomas office at 519-633-0700 or the Aylmer 
office at 519-773-9265.  A Graham Scott Enns partner will be contacting you within a couple weeks for an 
introductory call and/or meeting. 


